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Policy for Pickup Guests

Due to continuously increasing demand and our desire to serve everyone who
needs us, we have little flexibility on Fridays. We ask all our guests to help us be
efficient.

1. Please be on time, as being too early or late impacts our ability to serve
other guests.

2. Space is limited. If you are more than 10 minutes early, you will be asked
to leave and return at your assigned time.

3. If you are more than 30 minutes late without calling, your next order will not
be shopped until you arrive.

4. If you are not going to meet your assigned time, please call the pantry at
978-358-1077.

5. If you do not show up for your groceries without calling, your next order will
not be shopped until you arrive.

Phone: 978-358-1077
Website: www.newburyfoodpantry.org



